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RESPONSE TO TRANSCRIPT 2  – FEBRUARY 13, 2007 

Bob Blakely 

T2.1 The BART Project would only displace 1 to 9 residences depending on the options 
selected.  With regard to construction activities, Draft SEIR, Chapter 3, Figure 3.5-1, 
page 44 provides a project schedule.  The first construction activity is utility relocation 
that is scheduled for 2009.  Construction of the above ground line segment is scheduled 
to begin in 2009 and end in mid-2013.   

 

Ken Sinclair 

T2.2 Based on land use projections, The Alameda would be one of the transportation routes 
to reach the Diridon/Arena Station.  The Alameda would provide a more direct route for 
residences to the west than Coleman Avenue.   

 

T2.3 VTA began collection of the Measure A Sales Tax, approved by Santa Clara County 
voters to fund a list of transit improvement projects, in April 2006.  As of March 31, 
2007, VTA has received $129 million in revenues from the 2000 Measure A Sales Tax. 

 Prior to 2000 Measure A, The County of Santa Clara collected revenues from the 1996 
Measure A/B Sales Tax.  The County estimates that $1.3 billion was collected during the 
ten-year sales tax program.  The County of Santa Clara administered the Measure A/B 
program, with VTA as partner.  The 1996 Measure A/B program ended April 2006. 

 

Steve Van Pelt 

T2.4 VTA is pursuing various options to fund BART operations.   

 

T2.5 The technology proposed is designed to be compatible with the existing and planned 
BART facilities.  This is required since BART vehicles for the Project would also be 
traveling on the existing BART system.  Therefore, any change in technology would need 
to be fully compatible with the BART system.  If safety becomes an issue, then double 
doors may be a solution. 

 

T2.6 Refer to Response to Comment P-13.1 regarding the selection of BART as the preferred 
mode of transit.  If a light rail alternative were selected, costs would not be 1/3 of the 
BART Project.  Some savings would be evident in lower vehicle cost, yard and shops 
costs and some other facilities’ costs.  However, the most costly items are tunnel and 
station construction that would not change substantially for a light rail transit alternative. 

 

John Urban 

T2.7 The Project was found to have a significant impact at the intersections of The Alameda 
and Taylor Street/Naglee Avenue and The Alameda and Race Street.  Potential 
improvements were identified for the intersection of The Alameda/Race.  However, at 
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the intersection of The Alameda and Taylor/Naglee, there are no cost-effective feasible 
improvements that can be made.  Therefore, traffic impacts at this intersection were 
considered significant and unavoidable. 

 

T2.8 The Fremont BART Station has 2,197 existing parking spaces. 

 

T2.9 At locations where BART is coming out of a tunnel or is in retained cut, absorptive 
material can be place on the walls to reduce noise levels.   

 

T2.10 The SEIR addresses existing housing and known projects that are in the City of Santa 
Clara’s development approval process.  The housing reference is in such a preliminary 
stage that noise analysis is not possible at this time, nor required.  As housing projects 
become more defined, the applicants will need to process their own environmental 
clearance documentation that incorporates noise mitigation as required by the City.   

 

T2.11 Refer to Response to Comment P-16.2. 




